

May 9, 2013

Ms. Cindy Rosenthal Mayor of Norman 900 N. Porter Norman, OK 73070

Dear Mayor Rosenthal,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Oklahoma Tobacco Settlement Endowment Trust (TSET) has awarded \$35,000 to the City of Norman. This award is having achieved the Merit level within the Healthy Communities Incentive Grant Program for 2013.

You will receive an email from Connie Befort, Program Manager Healthy Communities Incentive Grant, providing further details and paperwork needed to begin the payment process and a sample press release about the award for use in your local newspaper. We would like to have a public recognition event to present your city officials with a symbolic check to commemorate your achievement. We would encourage you to invite your local media, local legislators and other dignitaries to attend.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I want to thank you and your citizens for the strides you have taken in making health-related policy changes, enhancing awareness of the importance of physical activity and healthy nutrition in your community, along with other important health related activities. Your achievement is making a positive impact on the health of Oklahoma.

Please contact me at 405-521-3878 if you have questions or need assistance.

Congratulations!

Jonás Mata, MSW

Director of Grants and Programs